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Michael J. Smith Field Airport Update – March 2024 

 

Runway 3-21 Rehabilitation 

• The Construction Grant NTP was received on 3/18 and Construction Contracts 

were sent to S.T. Wooten for their execution the same day.  Contracts will be 

forwarded to the Airport for execution once received from the Contractor. 

• TBI prepared a work authorization to provide CA, RPR, and QA testing services 

and, following Airport approval, sent it to the NCDOA for review on 3/7.  No 

comments/concurrence have been received from the NCDOA yet.  Once NCDOA 

concurrence is received, an IFE will need to be performed prior to execution of 

the work authorization. 

 

Laughton Property Preliminary Permitting Coordination 

• Subsurface and topographic surveys have been completed. 

• TBI is finalizing a work authorization to complete design and bidding of the 

preliminary site work for the Laughton property and will forward to the Airport for 

review once completed. 

 

Infield Hangar Development Investigation 

• TBI is preparing ALP Pen and Ink Update and will submit to the NCDOA once it 

is completed. 

 

NC-101 Relocation  

• TBI is currently coordinating the work scope with subconsultants and the Airport 

and will prepare a work authorization once the project scope is finalized. 

 

 


